
Lynn Richert 
Lot 116 Block 03 

 

I’ve been a member of Riverbend Park for 7 years and would like to be considered for the 

board. My children and grandchildren have always enjoyed this park and I would like to be an 

active member of it. I work in management for 20 years, with Marriott, Sodexho and other 

cooperate services. The last 20years, I’ve dedicated my life to helping others. I been a foster 

parent for Dept of Family and Childrens Services and worked for the Dept of Mental Health 

with mentally and physically disabled teens and adults, while also working case 

Management. We live in the park most of the summer and can often be seen in the park 

during the winter. My husband and I have raised 7 girls and 1 son. We love Riverbend and 

would like to see it progress in a positive way. We are in Block 3 lot 116-113. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

Lynn Richert 


